Dear User,

The FIPGC (International Federation of Pastry Gelato and Chocolate) is seriously intent to ensure the security of the personal data and is complying with the new European Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) on the Data Security (Regulation UE 2016/679) come into force May 25, 2018.

This email address is in the FIPGC mailing list.

Your email address will only be used to send newsletters and other communications concerning FIPGC events, news and new acquisitions within our storage activity.

Our mailing list is not and never will be licensed to third parties for other purposes, the protection of your data is for us a high priority.

In fact, for this purpose, the FIPGC has appropriate security measures in order to maintain the confidentiality, the integrity and the availability of the informations.

If you want to stay in touch with us and you want to be updated on our activities, you don't need to do anything. In this way you will authorize us to inform you and will receive all our news.

If however you want to delay your email address from our mailing list please press on the "Unsubscribe" button, at the bottom of this email.

Thanks and best regards.